Executive Board meeting November 11, 2023
The meeting was called to order at 7:01 p.m.  Roll was taken.
Present were Dale Owen, Curtis English, Shawn Silva, Chris Christian, Nora Lee, Jessica and Amelia Lancaster.
Absent was Ron Unger.
Curtis called the meeting to discuss the Las Vegas rodeo.  He had talked with Eddy swapping his date with the Fernley club.  He is trying to find a solution as the South Point was booked for the date he originally had.  Fernley had said they would swap, but Eddy still couldn’t find a date in time for any facility in Las Vegas.  Eddy asked if he could possibly move to the weekend after Pahrump instead as he can get Horseman’s park facility for that date.  
Shawn asked if he could possibly have it in Alamo on the original date.  
Chris said that would be okay.
Curtis said Eddy really wants to keep it in Las Vegas on the weekend after Pahrump.  He will tell Eddy that his choice is Alamo or the weekend after Pahrump.
Curtis also talked about the invitation to bid that is sent out to the contractors for state.  He said he and Shawn will review it and send to the rest of the executive board to review as well.
Curtis also said that dress code and language really needs to be addressed.
Cutis asked about dates for our state mid winter meeting.  The board settled on February 9 & 10.
There were no additional items to discuss so meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.
